
 

 

 

Broadway Junior School 

End of Year Report 2023-2024 

Thank you for taking the time to read your child’s report and we continue to welcome any support that you 

can provide in acting upon their identified targets in the coming year.  

If you do not require a follow up discussion with your child’s class teacher – as detailed in the covering letter 

– you may wish to complete the form below which is entirely optional. Some families (and children) may like 

to take the opportunity to make a comment to their child’s teacher in response to the report provided. If so, 

please hand this back into school by Thursday 18th July.  

Many thanks.  

Child’s Name  

Class Teacher  

 

Parent/Carer Comment  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Child’s Comment (optional)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


